
 

 

DROP IN AND CHAT REPORT 

Saturday 8th September 2018. 

Councillors: 

Stephen Phipps 

Jenny Yates 

Weather Conditions 

Damp 

One resident querying if the PC were aware of the damage to the seat on Courtington Lane, 

adjacent to Bloxham Schools Cricket Ground. 

Information given that the Council were aware but were in the process of carrying out a 

survey on the condition of all Parish Seats and that the seat would be replaced as part of 

this process to avoid any unnecessary costs. He mentioned that it was a well-used seat 

especially by the young. 

 

Jenny Yates 

 

 


